
OFFICIAL MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
Licking County Transportation Improvement District  
             
 
This is official advance notice pursuant to O.R.C. 121.22. 
             
 
Pursuant to O.R.C. 5540.02, the Licking County Transportation Improvement District (LCTID) is Officially 
Canceling the Regular Board Meeting on Wednesday, September 11th, 2019 at 8:30 a.m.  

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 9th, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. at the following location: 
 

Heath-Newark-Licking County Port Authority 
851 Irving Wick Dr W 
Heath, Ohio 43056 

 
Notice date:      August 27, 2019 
Contact:           Kim Christian 
Phone:             (740) 670-5299 
Email:              kchristian@lcounty.com 
 
  
 


